
DECEMBER19RACE HAS BEEN
RESCHEDULED FOR FEB. 5&6

The December date proved to be very unpopular
with our drivers because it was too close to
Christmas so we decided it would be best for
everyone to change it.The new race date will
include a drivers school and a Solo I if there
is enough interest.Call MG or Lindsey Akamu
for more information on the possible Solo I.

NEW RACE DATE IS FEB.5&6


